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Agenda 
Quabbin Watershed Advisory Committee 

7 PM  
Monday, September 20th, 2021 

 
Location:  DCR Quabbin Visitor Center 

100 Winsor Dam Road  
 Belchertown, MA 01007 

   
• Approval of minutes from meeting on Monday, June 28th, 2021 

 
• 2021 Cold weather quarantine dates 

 
• 2021 Quabbin deer hunt plans 

 

• Snowmobile proposal:  proposal to expand snowmobiling on DWSP land in 

Pelham 
 

• Quabbin Park Cemetery:  interest from outside groups to list QPC on national 

historic list 
 

• Keystone bridge:  update on status of stone arch bridge 
 

• Member issues 
 
 

For more information, please contact Justin Gonsor at (413) 213‐7920. 
 

For directions to the Quabbin Visitor Center, 
go to https://www.mass.gov/locations/quabbin-reservoir. 

https://www.mass.gov/locations/quabbin-reservoir

